
Attachment F. Thank-You Email

To: [PARTICIPANT] 

From: National Center for Health Statistics

Subject: “Assessing the Effectiveness of eLearning to Improve Birth Data Quality” Study

Dear [FIRST NAME] [LAST NAME]:

Thank you for your participation in the study, “Assessing the Effectiveness of eLearning to Improve Birth 

Data Quality.” Your contribution was critical to the success of the study. 

The information obtained through this data collection effort will help to improve the national eLearning 

course, “Applying Best Practices for Reporting Medical and Health Information on Birth Certificates,” 

and help to improve the quality of medical and health data collected on birth certificates. If you are 

interested in the results of this overall study, please contact the National Center for Health Statistics 

(NCHS) by emailing births@cdc.gov. 

If you would like to receive continuing education credits or a certificate of completion (if you do not 

need credits) for completing the eLearning course, please click on one of the following links for 

instructions on how to complete a short post-test and evaluation of the course (not related to this 

study). 

https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/training/BirthCertificateElearning/continuing-education.htm (continuing 

education credits)

https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/training/BirthCertificateElearning/certificate.htm (certificate of completion)

If you have questions, please contact Michelle Osterman (MOsterman@cdc.gov) at NCHS for assistance.

Thank you again for your time.

Sincerely,

National Center for Health Statistics
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